
CHRISTCHURCH CITY COUNCIL 
 

MINUTES OF A MEETING OF THE 
ROAD CLOSURE SUBCOMMITTEE 

 
Held in Meeting Room 1.01, First Floor, Civic Offices, 53 Hereford Street 

on Thursday 31 May 2012 at 11 am. 
 
 

PRESENT: Subcommittee: 
Clare Sullivan, Council Secretary  
Steffan Thomas (Traffic Operations Team Leader) 

 
IN ATTENDANCE: Paul Forbes (Traffic Management Coordinator) 
 
APOLOGIES: Liz Carter 
 
 
TEMPORARY ROAD CLOSURES 
 
The Subcommittee considered an application from Fulton Hogan on behalf of the 
Project Lyttelton to temporarily close the roads for the periods as shown: 
 
1.1 Lyttelton Festival of Lights – Saturday 8 and Sunday 9 June 2012 
 
 Roads Proposed to be Closed    
 London Street      
 From Oxford Street to 100 metres east of Dublin Street  
 Canterbury Street 
 From Norwich Street to London Street.     
 
No objections on the applications were received so the Road Closure Subcommittee 
decided to approve the event noting the period of closure is from 8am on Saturday 
8 June to 1am on Sunday 9 June. 
 
The meeting concluded at 11.10am. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Ref: 12/353513 


